
Hi (name)









All children are now back in school working in their year group bubbles.



If a child starts to feel poorly with a cough or fever, they will need to stay at home 

for 2 weeks and self isolate. 



You may also be asked to stay at home and isolate for 2 weeks if you have been in 

contact with that child too. 



While your at home you will still be able to do your school work set by your class 
teacher. This may be on a video call on Teams, SeeSaw and MyMaths. 



Some of this might make you feel worried or feel different. It will help to talk to 
someone about it, for example your mum or dad and your family. 



You will soon be back at school, learning in class with your school friends again.


